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I wanted to email in showing I am in favour of the proposed developments in
Linlithgow. Every town needs new blood and affordable housing and Linlithgow is
no different, in fact it could be argued new housing is even more required to
keep the town thriving as most residents grow old in the town and don't move
on.

I would appreciate however that the council consider the road network and main
roads with schools on them and ensure the developers pay as appropriate to
ensure road & child safety as deemed necessary throughout.

I grew up in Linlithgow & have been lucky to be able to afford to move back to
Linlithgow to raise my own children so know first hand how expensive it is to buy
a house here & how little comes on the market.

Laura McGowan
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